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Chappell Elementary School

205 N. Fisk St.
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October 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

2 3 4 5 6  EARLY RELEASE DAY
             12:35 PM

9  PICTURE DAY 10 11  CRAZY HAIR DAY 12 13

16 17 18  CHAPPELL SPIRIT 
DAY- wear purple or 
Chappell t-shirt

19 20

23 BARBIE/KEN DRESS 
UP DAY

24  P/T 
CONFERENCES

25 26  P/T 
CONFERENCES

27  NO SCHOOL

30 31

Picture Day 
Is Monday, October 9th 

Upcoming Dress Up Days 

● Oct. 11- CrAzY HAiR dAY
● Oct. 18- Chappell Spirit Day. Wear 

your Chappell t-shirts or purple
● Oct. 23- Barbie/Ken Dress Up Day
● Nov. 21-Superhero Day
● Dec.1- Jersey or Sports Team Day

Important Links to Save

1. NUTRISLICE

2. PARENT PORTAL

3. TODDLE APP

4. VOLUNTEER APPLICATION

Parent Teacher Conferences 
will be held on 
Tuesday,  Oct. 24 and 
Thursday,Oct. 26 from 
4:00-6:30 pm. 

A sign up sheet will go home with your 
child soon. Please indicate the date and 
time that works best for you to meet with 
your child’s teacher.
Your student’s teacher will confirm the date 
and time of your conference the week of 
Oct. 16. We are looking forward to 100% 
participation by parents/guardians. 
*If you are unable to make the dates/times 
above, please contact your child’s teacher 
to make arrangements for a different 
day/time.

October 6
Early Release Day

Students dismissed at 12:35 pm

https://chappell.gbaps.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ChappellElementary
https://gbaps.nutrislice.com/
https://greenbaywi.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/greenbay.jsp
https://web.toddleapp.com/
https://www.gbaps.org/our_community/volunteer


FLYERS FROM COMMUNITY 
ORGANIZATIONS

● YMCA Kids Day Out
● West Futures Basketball
● Brown County Library’s Learn Through Play
● Brown County Library PopCon

No Birthday Treats

Food items are not allowed to be 
brought into the building even if they 
are individually pre-packaged or store 
bought for birthday treats. We have 

students with significant food 
allergies that we have to be mindful 

of.
Your student’s teacher shared how 
birthdays will be celebrated in the 

classroom. (Good alternatives to food 
treats are; a book to be shared with 
the classroom, stickers or pencils.) 

Reminder about family pets at school

Dear Chappell Families:

The safety of your student and all students is the 
priority of the Green Bay Area Public School District. 
The District appreciates that for some of our families, 
a pet is also an important member of the family. That 
being said, some students are uneasy around animals 
and some animals are uneasy around other children, 
creating potential safety risks.  Therefore, family pets 
(e.g., dogs) should not be brought into school 
buildings or onto school property during the school 
day while school is in session and staff and/or students 
are present. This includes during student 
drop-off/pick-up times and recess. If an animal is 
brought during these times, a building administrator 
may ask that the animal be removed from school 
property. Additionally, animals are not allowed within 
outdoor school fields or stadiums during 
school-sponsored activities except for Service 
Animals. The District is not responsible for any 
damage or injury to persons, property or the animal 
that results from any animal that is present on school 
property or school-sponsored activities.

Additionally, for those school playgrounds that are 
City of Green Bay parks, in accordance with City of 
Green Bay Ordinance Sec. 28-4  domesticated, 
privately-owned animals (including dogs) are 
prohibited in any part of any City park unless it is a 
service animal.  

If you are bringing a dog with you during drop-off or 
pick-up, we ask that you wait across the street, and 
have your child walk to school or to you using the 
crosswalk. Should you have any questions, please 
contact your building principal.  

Please do not have your student line up outside earlier than 8:30 am. Supervision from 
the school is not available prior to 8:30 am and problems/conflicts between students 
tend to occur when students arrive too early to school. We appreciate your 
cooperation in keeping our students safe!

It’s time for our Fall Seroogy’s 
Fundraiser. 

● All orders are due by  Oct. 20th

● Orders will be ready for pick up 
on Nov. 27th and Nov. 28th

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1izHrUCQAdu9CHH8MquScTV3fewLBS9x6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wDgIHyQ0MpRJS6iHG36Sqi7muBQh75sp/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EvAIkqGfnES_Hzkkv8__liVylw8dsjVF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hmB7zdWJZHRwDPBqQMuwFe6o3Hp66hD6/view?usp=sharing
https://library.municode.com/wi/green_bay/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=COOR_CH28PARE_ARTIINGE_S28-2DIPAREFO
https://library.municode.com/wi/green_bay/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=COOR_CH28PARE_ARTIINGE_S28-2DIPAREFO


Cough Drops

Are an over-the-medication therefore 
we must have a Medication 
Authorization Form on file in order to 
administer the cough drops. 
Additionally, students cannot have 
cough drops in their lockers, 
backpacks or pockets. All medications 
MUST be kept in the office. 
If you would like your student to have 
cough drops in the office, please 
complete the Medication 
Authorization Form and bring the 
cough drops to the office. 

EXTRA CHANGE OF CLOTHING

Spills and accidents can occur at school. 
Please send in a complete change of clothing for 

your child to keep in their locker. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17GWdxp4jqFuEgtbwxNT0BTS5ByK_69FJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17GWdxp4jqFuEgtbwxNT0BTS5ByK_69FJ/view?usp=sharing





